
of Investment in Somerville through 
the Community Preservation Act
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The Somerville Community Preservation Act 
Program (CPA) is celebrating 10 years since its 
first funding distribution. Since 2014, 
Somerville has committed over $35M to 
projects that make accessible public spaces, 
preserve historic assets, expand open space, 
and create affordable housing. 

CPA has contributed to the creation of over 80 affordable 
housing units so far, and over 150 more in the pipeline.

CPA supports housing assistance programs administered 
by the Somerville Homeless Coalition (SHC), Somerville 
Community Corporation (SCC), Community Action Agency 
of Somerville (CAAS), and other partner organizations.

CPA funds have helped to expand and improve open 
space, parks, and schoolyards, creating resilient, healthy 
outdoor spaces.

CPA funds have  preserved iconic Somerville landmarks 
and  upgraded historic buildings, making them safe and 
accessible for community use. 

CPA funds have leveraged about $315M in funding from 
other sources to invest in Somerville.

Learn about how Somerville’s Community 
Preservation Act has funded $35 million for 
affordable housing, parks, and improving 
buildings in our community:

www.somervillema.gov/departments/community-preservation-act
Mayor Katjana Ballantyne
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